
Roadworks 
During your trip to the ‘3 Days of the Kempen’, please take the following roadworks into account: 

- E34/E313 near Wommelgem 
Only 2 of the 4 lanes are available in both directions: traffic jams are expected. Runners coming 
from the north should take extra time to travel into account. Runners coming from the west may 
consider travelling via Brussels.  
 

 

 

 

- E313 Exit 25 Ham 
N141 interrupted near the canal (X). Diversion via Exit 25A Tessenderlo and then the N73 
towards Beverlo-Leopoldsburg. Signposting starts from the red arrow. 
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